
Updates from 

Rwanda
Greetings in Jesus name. I am excited to share highlights from the work in Rwanda.
Thank you for your continued prayers and financial support for this kingdom work. 

In July, we held our first VBS at UPCR! Partnering with
short-term missionaries Danielle and Cody, along with
local volunteers, I was honored to provide teaching
and prayer support. We are grateful for the children
and volunteers whose lives were touched and
strengthened.
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AIMer Cody and I also had the privilege of team-
teaching the UPCR Youth Sundy School class. God’s
presence met with us, and each lesson ended with
students taking time to connect with the Lord in
prayer. We rejoice that these young people desire to
learn the word of God

What an honor it was to celebrate with the DayStar
community of students, parents and staff during
Proclamation Day. We give God the glory for the
growth of each student and the unity we see in the
school community. 
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This month, I continued meeting with DayStar leaders,
offering God-centered leadership principles as they
prepared for summer camp, 

UPCR

We are also excited that CSi is partnering with DayStar to build a
library! Books are being purchased, and the physical space is being
remolded. Donations are welcome at
https://compassion.breezechms.com/give/online. 

teacher training and
strengthening their daily
processes.

https://compassion.breezechms.com/give/online
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Future Leaders – I was blessed to reconnect with several
scholars preparing to attend universities in the U.S. I
hosted a meal, prayed with them, and offered
encouragement as they step into this next chapter of life.
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I’m currently teaching Bible Studies with three families.
Following the example of Acts 19, Caritas and Egidia
recently requested to be baptized in Jesus’ name. We
rejoice in what God is doing in the lives of these families.

Bible Studies
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Ayah M– This month I reconnected with Ayah who opened up about
personal concerns and welcomed prayer and encouragement. 

Emmanuel - One of my taxi drivers, invited me to his home
to meet his family. We ate and prayed together. They later
came to worship at UPCR.

Ayah E - AIMer Cody and I hiked Mt. Kigali with Ayah and her
aunt. As Ayah and I talked about the Lord along the way, our
guide Benjamin grew curious, amazed by both our diverse
group and the focus of our conversation.

Prayer Request
Revelation of the Gospel and deep, personal relationships with Jesus Christ.
Accelerated spiritual growth and multiplication across the nation.
Wisdom, knowledge & understanding in the fear of the Lord for the government
leaders, and protection and provision for marginalized groups as the country
moves forward.
Future Rwanda Leaders, attending universities abroad –that they will keep God as
their priority and that God will lead and guide them into all truth
Provision for the DayStar Library project.

Additional Connections


